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18th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

As we reach the end of another school year, I find myself reflecting on what has been a brilliant year 

full of fun, laughter and learning. I cannot believe how quickly this year has gone, and it is my honour 

to lead such a wonderful school community. 

 

This year has been marked by great achievements across all areas of school life. We have witnessed 

amazing school performances that showcased our pupils' talents, celebrated great sporting events that 

demonstrated their determination and teamwork, and recognised outstanding academic achievements 

that reflect their hard work and dedication. These successes are a testament to the hard work of both 

our staff and pupils, as well as the unwavering support of our families. 

 

We have created so many wonderful memories together this year. From cooking activities that brought 

joy to our classrooms, to sports visits that inspired our young athletes, wheelchair basketball sessions 

that taught us about inclusion and resilience, engaging class assemblies that celebrated learning, our 

impressive art gallery displays, and exciting school trips that broadened horizons - to name just a few 

of the highlights that have made this year so special. 

 

I am delighted to report that results across the school have been very positive, and our Year 6 pupils 

must be particularly congratulated on their excellent end of year results. While we are saying goodbye 

to our amazing Year 6 pupils as they embark on their secondary school journey, we are also welcoming 

a new set of reception families to our school community. Please join me in welcoming them and 

wishing our departing Year 6 pupils the very best of luck in their new adventure. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation to our hard-working staff, who 

go the extra mile every day to ensure our pupils receive the best possible education. Their dedication 

is truly inspiring. I am also deeply grateful to our parents and guardians for your unwavering support, 

which has been instrumental in our school's continued success. 

 

Most importantly, I want to thank our amazing children, who make Britannia Primary the special place 

that it is. Your enthusiasm, curiosity, and commitment towards our school have been the driving force 

behind our achievements. 

 

Thank you to our families for all your continued support, and thank you to our amazing children. Have 

a relaxing summer and make wonderful memories together. I look forward to welcoming you all back 

in September for another exciting year ahead. 

 

Kind regards 

 

N Longstaff 
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